COMMUNICATION - C9

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 15, 2020

-----Original Message-----

From: Anna McGuire

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 1:55 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 7553 Islington Ave & 150 Bruce St

I am opposed to the development of 21 storey high rise Bruce St is a residential area with a school and 2 storey
detached homes .. recently new low rise condos on this road.
there should only be lowrise condo or single family homes on this land .

What an eyesore a 21 story building would be!
Buildings this height should be left for commercial zoned areas ..
Anna McGuire
Vittorio DeLuca Dr
Woodbridge Ontario

9494
Sent from my iPhone



